
Turkish Minister briefed Minister Dacic on the progress of the murder investigation in Istanbul
Tuesday, 25 November 2014.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
spoke today by telephone with Turkish Foreign Minister Mevlut Cavusoglu.
  
The Turkish Foreign Minister once again expressed his condolences over the murder of the
Serbian citizen Marko Ivkovic before the match in Istanbul.
The Turkish Foreign Minister informed Minister Dacic that the Turkish police were carrying out
an extensive investigation, and that seven people had already been taken in for questioning
regarding the murder, and that they would report regularly on the progress of the investigation.
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